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The budget was adopted at the last Executive Board meeting. Since  
then a question was raised about the funds for the award for the MPLA  
forum. Since the Awards Committee does not anticipate using all the  
funds allotted them, the forum award will come from that budget line. In the future, it should be 
allocated separately.  

Annie Epperson and Louise Treff-Gangler will be doing the Accounting Review April 24th. 

Since the meeting the Professional Development Committee has asked for additional funds. The 
Administration Committee will consider this request at their April meeting and it will be 
contingent on the amount of income from the conference.  

 


